
AUTHORIZATION TO DISPENSE PRESCRIPTIONS 
IN NON-SAFETY CAP CONTAINERS 

Certain medications are required by federal regulations to be dispensed in child resistant 
packaging. Child resistant packaging is also known as “safety caps.” The intention of the 
federal regulations is to reduce accidental ingestion of medication by children. 

If you do NOT want your  medication to be dispensed in child resistant  packaging,  you  (or  
your representative) must completely fill out and sign this form  then return it to Elixir Specialty.  
Return this form by mail to Elixir Pharmacy, 7835 Freedom Ave NW, North Canton, OH 44720,  
by fax to 877-309-0687 or by email to specialty@elixirsolutions.com.  Please note that there is 
confidentiality risk in sending personal  information via email.  

AUTHORIZATION 
By filling out this form and signing below you are waiving the use of “safety caps” at Elixir 
Specialty and your prescriptions will NOT be dispensed in child resistant packaging going 
forward when possible. 

Patient Name:  Date  of Birth: 

Address:  

City:  State:  Zip:  

 
 
 

    
 

 

   
 

 

 
 

 
   

   
   

 
  

 

 

 

   

  

_________________________________ ____________ 

______________________________________________________________ 

__________________________  ___________ _________________ 

Signature:  ____________________________________ ___________________  Date:  

Printed Name: __________________________________________________________ 

☐ If signing as the patient's representative, check this box. 

Elixir  Pharmacy   •  7835  Freedom Ave NW   •  North  Canton,  OH 44720  
Phone:  877-437-9012  •  Fax:  877-309-0687   •  Email:  specialty@elixirsolutions.com  
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